
2025 OT/OT-AAUP Negotiations 
OT-AAUP TA Proposal 

​ ​ February 27, 2025 
 

Article 23: Notices and Communications 
 
Unless otherwise provided in this Agreement, the Parties shall send all customary or required notices 
or communications through the Oregon Tech email system with read-receipt requested to the email 
addresses below. 
 

For OT-AAUP:​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
unite@oregontechaaup.org, cc’ing the current OT-AAUP president (identified by 
OT-AAUP). 
 
 
 
For Oregon Tech:​

 
provostoffice@oit.edu, cc’ing the current AVP of Faculty Relations 

 
​
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